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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

CITY OF WOODLAND 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
Notice is hereby given that the Woodland Planning Commission will be holding a hearing for several 
code amendment cases at their June meeting.  The commission will hear and make recommendations 
for the following: 
 
(ZTA-22-003) A hearing to consider amending the WMC for how residential uses are regulated in 
commercial zoning districts. 
 
(ZTA-22-004) A hearing to consider amending the WMC for how Special Events are regulated in the City 
of Woodland. 
 
(ZTE-22-005) A hearing to consider amending the WMC to regulate the use of WATVs on City of 
Woodland Public Streets. 
 
Interested persons may appear and be heard at the public hearing to be held June 16th, 2022 at 7:00 
p.m. at 200 E. Scott Avenue, Woodland WA.   
 
Comments regarding items on the agenda may be hand delivered to 230 Davidson Avenue, e-mailed, 
faxed or mailed to PO Box 9, Woodland WA 98674. Other written or oral testimony may be presented 
and considered at the regularly scheduled commission meeting. Questions regarding the proposed 
code changes should be directed to Travis Goddard, Community Development Director, at (360) 225-
7299 or at goddardt@ci.woodland.wa.us. Go to www.ci.woodland.wa.us for project and public 
meeting information. 
 
Dated this 9th day of May 2022. 
 
Travis Goddard 
 
Travis Goddard 
Community Development Director/DCT 
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